
Events in July 

11 Second anniver-
sary celebration 
morning tea.. 

13 Bedfordale Market 

25 Management 
Committee meeting  

27 Talk by Ian 
Charlesworth on mu-
sical horns, followed 
by the end of month 
sausage sizzle. 

 

This month’s 
birthdays 

Guy Grandval 

Neil Moxham 

John Stenhouse 

Jason Vaughan 

July 2024 

1. Movement of the rocks behind the sea container is on hold while 
we sort out storage arrangements and seek the necessary funding. 
2. The water leak in the female toilet has been fixed.  
3. Ian Charlesworth will be giving a talk on musical horns on the 
27th. 
5. The four plastic pods to anchor the marquee are on order. 
6. Henry has had a discussion with Switch your Thinking about our 
solar power options. It could be a somewhat long process. 
7. Making up a list of member's skills for opening a repair shop is a 
work in progress. See Murray if you have skills to share. 
8. The Shed’s Annual General Meeting will be held on the 26th of 
September. Think about nominating to join the committee. Nomina-
tion forms will be sent  out next month. 
9. Jeff Cairns will carrying out the electrical work for lighting and 
power under the new carport shortly. 
10. The tidy up in the workshop and meeting room is ongoing. Sur-
plus equipment will be disposed of. 
11. We are waiting for changes to our licence agreement with the 
City so that we can make a start on planning for the community gar-
den. 
12. Henry Is currently seeking quotes for installing decking at the 
back of the Shed overlooking the garden. 

 Matters arising from the June man-
agement meeting: 

Your Committee 

Phil Aked Pres. 

Ronnie Hansen VP 

Henry Zelones Tr. 

Ian Hafekost Sec. 

Murray Hight 

John Stenhouse 

Graham Hantler 

Stephen Hughes 

 

Neil helped David, or per-
haps did most of the work, to 
make a rather unique barbe-
cue. They used a stainless 
steel drum form an old dryer 
along with a ploughshare 
and other bits a pieces. It 
had its first test run last 
month cooking sausages for 
morning tea. I think the ver-
dict by members was an ex-
cellent barbecue. 



For the Shed’s June talk, we had another visit from an old friend, Graham 
MacKellar of Carbatec. Graham's talk was on setting up and maintenance 
of a Band Saw. Graham gave very clear and concise explanations on how 
to set up the saw and how to make adjustments. He also explained the sort 
of things that could go wrong and why they occur. A big thankyou to Gra-
ham for sorting our saw out and setting it up, we look forward to him visiting 

 

  

 

July is Our Second Anniversary 
 

Yes, it is two years since the Waterwheel Community Shed opened for 
business. We will be having a low-key celebration on Thursday the 
11th of July with a special morning tea, including cake. 

The picture below is of some of the members at the grand opening of 
our Shed on the 23rd of October 2022. 

 

Days open  17 

Attendances  213 

Av.attendance  13 

Other groups 0 


